
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Eighth grade students will complete their science benchmarks on Monday morning. Please make 

sure your student is on time.  

 

Our next family event is Thursday, November 14th. This will be our Fall Student Led Conference 

night. Go ahead and put this one on your calendars. 

 

Boys’ volleyball and Girls’ soccer will play on Monday at home against Northern Middle and on 

Wednesday at home against Northwest Middle. As a reminder, students attending home games 

must be accompanied by a parent or guardian for the entire event.  

 

That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


